Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Friday 15th March 2019

Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL - Tel 01706 344631

We are supporting the World Down's Syndrome Day next Thursday - 21st March with funky socks – £1 donation and a free gingerbread sock for taking part. More details on the back

This week's theme has been 'Choices' and It is great to see our children making the right choices with consideration for others, co-operation and manners! Well Done, Mr Crabtree

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



YR Lydia Lilley

Y1 Leo Oldham

Y2 Tyler Hall

meeting Tuesday 19th March - 9am all welcome

Y3 Lily Perkins

Y4 Issac Shepherd

Y5 Freya Grayson

Y6 William Whitworth



CRICKET



Well done to our Year 3 and 4 cricketers who came second in the cricket competition held at Fearns High School this week. Scoring was very close and in the end a higher number of total runs decided it! Great participation and co-operation shown by the team reports Miss Westerman - Well done to the whole team!

Behaviour Awards are now going to be given in class with the class St Bart's Bear looked after by the winner for the following week.

Attendance for last week:

Year 3 100%

Year 5 100%

WELL DONE!

MOBILE WEBSITE

Our website is now available as an App for mobile phones. You'll find it at the App Store under 'School Jotter' Once downloaded search for St Bartholomew's.

Further details next week!

EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB

We've organised a Holiday Club with Rossendale Leisure Trust for the first week of the Easter holiday: 8th - 12th April The times are 9:30 - 3:30pm each day. Only £25 for the full week is a bargain! Run by RLT at school for pupils of St Bartholomew's only. Leaflets were sent out this week but if you have further questions please ask at the office. MAKE SURE TO BOOK A PLACE!

PTFA Easter 'Bonnet' Challenge

Entries in by Thursday 4th April

This year our Easter competition will be a 'head-gear' challenge. Entry is free and design is up to you. We've also managed to get some optional blank white baseball caps for you to use as a base to create your design - if you want to. These will be sold for £1 each-any profits go to PTFA school funds.

Sensible Shoes

Please make sure school shoes are sensible with good grips and no heel in order to avoid slips and trips. Remember school shoes should also be black with no

other colouring.

Thank You

Contact: head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk -- Website: www.st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk